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Re: Freedom of Information Request 

 
Thank you for your request for information made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
which was received into this office on 4th April 2018. 

 
You Asked for: 

 
1) Does your organisation use any guidelines when prescribing specialised infant formulas 
for cow’s milk protein allergy? 

 
2) Does your organisation use any guidelines when prescribing medicines for the 
management of paediatric gastro-oesophageal reflux? 

 
3) If Yes, please provide a link to, or a copy of, the guidelines referenced by your 
organisation. 

 
4) If yes, please provide resulting formulary choices from the above guidance, if different to 
that specified by the guideline. 

 
5) Please can you confirm whether we are permitted to reuse any information provided 
under the Open Government License? 

 
6) Could you provide me with a relevant name or point of contact, should I wish to discuss 
the guidelines with someone within the CCG? 

 
7) What date are the Guidelines due for renewal? 

 

 
 

Our Response: 
 

1)  Yes 
 

2)  No 
 

3)   http://mm.wirral.nhs.uk/document_uploads/guidelines/WirralCMAguidelines-16-V3.0.pdf 
 

4)  Please see question 3 
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5)  NHS Wirral Clinical Commissioning Group permit the reuse of this information under the 
open government license 

 
6)  Information can be sent in via Pan Mersey APC process 

medsmanagement.bevan@nhs.net 
 

7)  April 2018 
 
 
We hope this information is useful, however if you require any further information please do not 
hesitate to contact a member of the Corporate Affairs Team (contact details at the top of this 
letter) 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re- Use of Information 

 

 
Most of the information that we provide in response to Freedom of Information Act 2000 requests will be 
subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by Wirral Clinical 
Commissioning Group. The copyright in other information may be owned by another person or 
organisation, as indicated on the information itself. 
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You are free to use any information supplied for your own non-commercial research or private study 
purposes. The information may also be used for any other purpose allowed by a limitation or exception in 
copyright law, such as news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example by publishing the 
information in analogue or digital form, including on the internet, will require the permission of the 
copyright owner. 

 
For information where the copyright is owned by Wirral Clinical Commissioning Group please e-mail 
foirequests.nhswirralccg@nhs.net to request a reuse licence. 

 
For information where the copyright is owned by another person or organisation you must apply to the 
copyright owner to obtain their permission. 
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